
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

October 15, 2023

Monday
October 16

Tuesday
October 17

Wednesday
October 18

Thursday
October 19

Friday
October 20

Handbells (Gr 5&6) at
lunch recess

Volleyball Intramurals
(Gr 3-4) at lunch
recess

Choir (Gr 3-6) at lunch
recess

Grade 6: Round 1
Immunizations

Family Connection
Night 5-6 p.m.

Volleyball Intramurals
(Gr 5-6) at lunch
recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Cross-Country Run #6
(High Park)

Board Game Club at
lunch recess

SOS-Q consents due
(Grades 4-6)

Last day to order
school apparel

November Hot Lunch
orders and payments
are due.

Dear Forest Green Families,

Family Connection Night
Our first Family Connection Night will be thisWednesday, October 18th from 5-6 pm in the
gym. We will be playing with the new Omnikin Ball. All students and their immediate family
members are invited to attend! We hope to see you there!

Looking for Guest Chefs
Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Parent-Teacher Interviews
Parent-Teacher Interviews are October 25 & 26 from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.

● When you book a timeslot you will be able to choose from these options to best meet
your meeting needs:

○ In-person at the school
○ Online via Google Meet
○ By Telephone

● Follow this link to book an interview! We look forward to connecting with all parents!

Book Fair
Hey Cool Moms, Dads, Aunties & Uncles, our Scholastic Book Fair needs you! Do you like
interacting with the public and handling cash? We are looking for 2 adults to help support the
cash table on October 25 & 26th from 3-7pm. If you think you might like this gig, contact our
LIbrary Technician, Mrs. Beliveau at nicole.beliveau@psd.ca. See you there!

SOS-Q

mailto:leah.andrews@psd.ca
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/interviews


Students in grades 4-5-6 will have the opportunity to participate in the SOS-Q questionnaire that
will help us determine how connected they feel to school. Please review the information that
was sent home and send back your permission slip by October 20th. We will be administering
the surveys on October 23-27.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

Fundraising Society:
Don't miss out on the chance to display your school pride with personalized Forest Green
Dragons clothing! Order now through the hot lunch system https://forestgreen.hotlunches.net/.
Order before October 20th to secure your purchase. Remember, all orders must be paid for by
October 20th! Choose from a variety of sizes for t-shirts and hoodies; ranging from youth XS to
adult 4xl. Women's tanks size S to 4xl.

Pick up your order at the school around November 1st, 2023. Thank you for your ongoing
support!
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We will be hosting a Family Halloween Dance again this year!

For any inquiries, please contact:fgsfundraising@gmail.com


